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Here in the Canadian province of British Columbia our provincial and federal governments allow
open net-cage Atlantic salmon feedlots. We congratulate Washington State for joining all other US
Pacific coast states in banning this industry due to the damage it causes to wild fish and marine
mammals. Since your wild salmon migrate past the feedlots along the BC coast, please ask your
state and federal government to apply pressure to Canadian and British Columbia governments to
complete a Pacific coast-wide ban on this dangerous industry. Thank you!
 


